
         

 

 

Transformation work has started at All Saints in Bednall! 

The date has finally arrived and work has begun!  On Monday 28th July a ceremony of the 
key was held with the Church Wardens, Grete Willacy and Phil Clayton, handing over 
the church key to the contractors, Messenger Construction Ltd.  The work is planned to 
be completed ready for Advent and Christmas services in December 2025. 

Made possible by National Lottery players and grants from the Benefact Trust, 
StaƯordshire Historic Churches Trust, South StaƯordshire Council and Laslett’s 
Charities, plus generous donations from the local community, the project will install an 
accessible toilet, a tea bar and an internal glazed screening to create a community 
room. Volunteers, local groups and the village school will be able to take part in the 
project through events and training opportunities, allowing even more people to enjoy 
and play a part in the social life of the village of Bednall, StaƯordshire. 
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